Hello Neighbors,

First of all, a big thank you! Thank you for all you are doing to help with our water crisis.
We went from a $5900 bill two months ago to $3200 this month. Amazing! Keep up the great work!
We will review our HOA fees in June.

N |
“'ﬂ*«@

For this month's payments, we were going to use Zelle. Because some of you might need more time
to figure out the new ZELLE system (mostly me because it took me awhile to figure it out), we will use
a combination of the old payment system and members who already have Zelle. After this month the
options will be to make payments through Zelle or checks/cash.

Here's how Zelle works:

Zelle is a mobile banking system.

Most banks offer Zelle, and you can sign up through your bank.

If your bank does not offer Zelle, you can download the app. *see the QR code below

Once you have Zelle established, you will get a request from our Wells Fargo Zelle account for the
amount of

$250. Then you process your payment. The payment request will be made April 17th....pay by the
20th.

The old system will process your payment on April 20th. Thank you for your patience and help with
this.

Let me know if you have any questions. Let me know if you will be using Zelle this month for your
payment.
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Add CARLWOOD CONDOMINIUM HOMEOWNER'S 703-1429 to your contact list.



